
 

 

  

 

 

  
 
 

2018 has been a busy year for all Year 10 students and their teachers. Congratulations 

to all those students who have made the most of this year. It has been fantastic to see you 

succeed in an array of activities in the school.   Many thanks to all parents and caregivers who 

have contributed towards making this year another positive one.  We couldn’t do our job 

effectively without your support. 

 

YEAR 11 UNIFORM REQUIREMENTS FOR 2019 

It is important at Te Awamutu College that the senior students are dressed correctly in our 

school uniform.  The Year 11 students wear the same uniform as the Year 10 students.  Please 

ensure that students are wearing correct uniform footwear: 

Boys – black leather lace-up school shoes or black Roman sandals.   

Girls - black leather shoes suitable for school or black Roman sandals  

 

UNIFORM SHOP HOURS 
 

2019 

21 January - Monday  9.00am-3.30pm  

22 January  - Tuesday 9.00am-6.00pm 

23 January - Wednesday 9.00am-3.30pm 

24 January - Thursday 9.00am-6.00pm 

25 January - Friday  9.00am-3.00pm 

28 January - Monday  CLOSED 

 

Stationery lists are available at Paper Plus Te Awamutu in early December 2018. 
 

START DATE 

Year 11 students will be starting on Wednesday 30 January 2019.  All students are to meet at 

8:45am in the College Hall. 
 

BYOD 

Students will be once again required to bring a device in Year 11 (not a phone).  Many families 

find there are some great bargains at this time of the year and get family members to 

contribute to the price of a device for Christmas. 
 

BUSES 

Students who live within our TEZ (Transport Entitlement Zone) and live at least 4.8km from the 

College, are eligible to travel on the buses.  Students who live within 4.8km or outside of our 

TEZ are deemed ineligible and must purchase a bus tag from the Student Centre at a cost of 

$35 per term.  

Bus Queries    - Noel Cox 021 405 560 
 

We hope you all have a safe and enjoyable holiday and we look forward to 2019, where you will 

be senior students of Te Awamutu College. 2019 is an important year for you all and we hope you 

come back refreshed and ready to continue the progress you made this year.  
 

Merry Christmas! 
 

Taylor Hunter/David Prout (Year 10 Deans) 

Neil Bauernfeind (Deputy Principal) 
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